

July 9, 2020

Dear ACHE Community,

Yesterday, we learned that an employee tested positive for COVID-19. This employee is recovering at home and is under the care of a physician. All who have had contact with our colleague have been notified and advised accordingly.

ACHE's safety precautions remain in place. Enhanced sanitation of all areas on campus continue to take place. We are confident with our reopening plan and know that you will also commit to keeping our campus as safe as is humanly possible as we welcome students for the Fall 2020 semester.

It is my commitment to you to keep communication flowing and to provide you updates as this situation demands. Things change quickly, but rest assured, as information needs to be provided to the campus community, I will communicate with you. Any employee who has concerns or questions is encouraged to contact Human Resources or my office. Any student who has concerns or questions is encouraged to contact Student Affairs or my office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Brian G. Kim, J.D.

President

Arkansas Colleges of Health Education

7000 Chad Colley Blvd.

PO Box 10366

Fort Smith, AR 72917

Office: 479.308.2273 Mobile: 312.937.3903 brian.kim@acheedu.org